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Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
 
As we come to the end of the first week back, after a very long time out of school, I just 
want to share with you how proud of the children we are and thank you for your support. 
The children have been so sensible and settled, ready to learn and have shown how well 
they can behave both in and out of the classroom. The children starting their full school 
journey in Reception have been a credit with their mature approach and they have amazed 
us in the dinner hall with how well they have taken to eating and carrying their trays when 
they have finished. For the safety of all children and parents, please can we remind parents 
to keep a social distance at the academy gates whilst you are waiting to drop off or 
collecting your child. Here is a reminder of school times: 
 

Class Arrive Finish 

Nursery Mrs Wardle 
15 hours place 
30 hours place 

 
8:50am 
8:50am 

 
11:50am 
2:50pm 
 

Reception Mrs Wardle 8:50am 2:50pm 

Year 1 & 2 Mrs Barron 8:40am 3:00pm 

Year 3 & 4 Mrs Gainford 8:40am 3:00pm 

Year 5 & 6 Mrs Stephenson 8:40am 3:00pm 

 
 
As was shared with you in previously, due to the Covid restrictions PE will be taking place 
outside this half term. A classroom based activity will be provided if the weather is too 
bad, however the intention is whenever possible to have the lessons outside. Your child 
will need an outdoor PE kit and trainers on the following days: 
 

Y1/2 Mrs Barron: Thursday and Friday 
Y3/4 Mrs Gainford: Wednesday and Thursday 
Y5/6 Mrs Stephenson: Wednesday and Thursday 

 
All written communication from the academy will be sent to you through the parent mail 
site to the email address you have provided. There is also a parentmail app you can 
download. If you are not currently receiving the emails from the academy, then please 
contact the academy directly and we will support you with this.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs Hood 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 

 


